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Over the past year the Buzzards scouts have had the opportunity to take part in 
many activities including making hot air balloons, code breaking and many more 
activities. The current restrictions have made running the traditional scouting 
activities more challenging but in the first half of the summer term Buzzards 
scouts had the opportunity to complete their photography badge in a remote and 
socially distant manner. 

Summer camp 2019 was a joint camp with Merlins scouts to the Lake District 
where the scouts got to kayak on Windemere, go ghyll scrambling and go 
walking in the mountains. Thanks go to all the leaders who made this camp a 
brilliant success and to Steve Capel for coming to lead the hillwalking and 
kayaking and to Mike Newman for being our minibus driver for the week. 

The Buzzards leadership team has continued with the same core members and 
my continued thanks go out to Simon, Luke and Aonghas for all the work they 
put into scouting and even more thanks recently for the work put in by all the 
leaders to keep Buzzards section running via Zoom meetings. 

Due to the current restrictions the WINGS summer camp has been postponed 
until summer 2021 and everyone who had a place for 2020 automatically has a 
place for 2021. If restrictions permit, we will look to run a camp in the Autumn, 
this will however depend on both government and Scout association policy. 
Buzzards will continue to run via Zoom for the remainder of the term and we will 
plan a face to face meeting as soon as restrictions allow. 
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